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Subject RE: Friends of Todd Young DFAR 

Robert, 

The Friends of Todd Young committee has declined the option for a hearing before the 
Commission to present legal arguments conceming the findings in the draft report. 

If possible, would you be so kind and notify us a few days before the audit becomes public? As 
you probably understand, we have a great interest in this audit and we would like to stay up to 
date on all public/private activities involved with it. 

We do appreciate all of the great communication you've provided the Friends of Todd Young 
committee thus far. 

Thank you again, 

Kevin Broghamer , 

(859) 619-1512 mobile 
(859) 919-2369 fax 
Kevin.Broghamer sl<ype 


